Mallaig & District Senior Citizens Club Box 136 Mallaig, Alberta T0A 2K0

St. Paul County Sheila Kitz 5015-40 Avenue St. Paul, AB T0A 3A4

Dear Sheila Kitz,

This letter is an application for a Travel Grant. We have been informed that we should make this application if we used the funds we had received for traveling. In the past year, 2018, we used the funds for 1 bus trip to Elk Point for the Dinner Theatre in March.

We will be rented a bus this year, 2019, for the Dinner Theatre in Elk Point. We were 36 seniors from our area taking part. We are hopeful that you would be able to supply us with a Travel Grant again so that we can attend the Elk Point Dinner Theatre again next year.

Sincerely, Georgette Corbiere Secretary May 13, 2019